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Modification of Information Letter no. 28-2012  
 

 

 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

With regard to our Information Letter no. 27 and 28-2012 and putting an eventual 

deposit for EFC/CEE licences to our bank account, our treasurer has asked to put on 

your payment only the note  

“EFC credits”. 

 

This additional information on your bank transfer will enable him to better identify for 

what the payment is for. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

With best regards, 

Max Geuter 
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